
REPLACEMENTS 

1. Mark anchors with vertical, contrasting markers: 

 
 

 
In the first photo, it is impossible to tell that there are anchors around the pool. Without using 

cones or another such marker to identify where the anchors are located, the Image-Loc process 

will not be able to match the anchor locations for the replacement cover.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2. Choice of anchor markers: 

 
Pencils and other thin, stick-like objects should not be used to mark anchor locations. While 

such markers may be visible in the foreground, they are extremely difficult to see from the 

other side of the pool, making it difficult for the Image-Loc process to match replacement 

anchors accurately.  

 

3. Be sure to include as many anchor markers as possible in photos: 

 
This photo might seem acceptable at first, but it could be better. Many of the anchors around 

the shallow end are cut off.  



 

 

This photo is a much better photo than the previous one. All of the anchors that were missing in 

the first photo are visible here; no anchors are cut off from any area. It is important to treat the 

anchors as if they are a part of the pool line, making sure that none of them are cut off in the 

photo whenever possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

4. Chalk the pool line when a cover is on the pool: 

 
It is important to chalk the pool line on a cover when taking Image-Loc photos with a cover on 

the pool.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5. Do not take Image-Loc photos of cover if cover is not on the pool: 

 
Please avoid taking Image-Loc photos like the photo above. Without the cover anchored around 

the pool, it is impossible to ensure that the Image-Loc process will produce an accurate 

replacement cover. 


